CHAMPAIGN COUNTY
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY

To: Justice Committee

From:  Bill Keller Director

Subject: May Activity Report

Date: May 30,2006

1. I was able to attend FEMA training on Individual Assistance and Public Assistance
to be able to better understand what benefits will be offered to governmental and
family units with any Federal Disaster Declaration.

2. We continue to work with several agencies on a full-scale exercise to be held in late
summer or early fall. This exercise will exercise our plan for handling an Infectious
Disease outbreak in Champaign County.

3. Estimates to repair our garage were given to the Insurance Company and approved
at approx $44,500.00 and work should start in early June. Our thanks go to Pro
Ambulance Company for being kind enough to store our Command Post Inside there
location.

4. Severe weather has not been a major problem this month how ever some damage has
occurred with downed power poles and tree damage. I am trying to work with AmernIP
to create a coordination link with their local office during severs weather to prioritize
calls so that fire units do not have to spend as much time sitting on downed power lines

until power is shut off.



